
Project S.H.A.R.P. 
(Summer High School Algebra Readiness Program) 

 
Held Monday through Thursdays from June 4 to June 21, 2018 from 8 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

 
Project S.H.A.R.P. is a free program designed as a fun, interactive math camp for incoming freshman students. 
More than 500 students attend every year to focus on strengthening math skills, learning approaches, 
organizational skills, notetaking and to start high school off on the right foot. Two teachers and one teacher’s 
assistant are available in each classroom to provide students with an exceptional learning environment. Project 
S.H.A.R.P. helps students strengthen prerequisite math skills before their first exposure to the more 
demanding curriculum of high school math. 

Skills learned during the 12-day course include: Order of Operation, Number of Sets, Words to Symbols, 
Simplifying Expressions, Evaluating Algebraic Expressions, Literal Equations, Solving Linear Equations, 
Exponents, Graphing and Organization Skills. 

By enrolling in Project S.H.A.R.P., students will receive ¼ 
elective credit after passing the final exam, on condition they 
have no more than one absence. 

This free program provides bus transportation and free snacks. 
 
 

Students will need the following supplies: 
 

• Pencils 
• Highlighter 
• Scientific calculator (must be able to do fractions. 

Recommended brands include Texas Instruments or Sharp) 
• Binders (2 inch or 3 inch) 
• Paper 
• Set of five tabbed dividers 

 
 
 
Project S.H.A.R.P. is located at three different high schools. 

 
• Students who will attend Cortez, Sunnyslope, or Washington will attend the program hosted at 

Washington High School. 
• Students who will attend Glendale, Independence, or Apollo will attend the program at Glendale 

High School. 
• Students who will attend Thunderbird, Greenway, or Moon Valley will attend the program at Moon 

Valley High School. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please call 623-435-6030. 

PARENT MEETING 
Moon Valley High School 
TUESDAY, MAY 29, 2018 

 
• Parents of Cortez, Greenway, 

Moon Valley, Sunnyslope, 
Thunderbird and Washington 
students are to attend at 6:15 p.m. 

 
• Parents of Apollo, Glendale and 

Independence students are to 
meet at 7:30 p.m. 

 
Please meet in the auditorium of 

Moon Valley High School 
3625 W. Cactus Road, Phoenix. 

Register for Project SHARP: 
www.guhsdaz.org/academics/summer_learning_opportunities 


	(Summer High School Algebra Readiness Program)
	Students will need the following supplies:
	Project S.H.A.R.P. is located at three different high schools.
	Washington High School.


